Planning Board Meeting on January 28, 2010
 

Meeting came to order at 7:03

 

Present:  Sandy Kasmarcik, Jason Rozelle, Bonnie Geisenhof, Cyndi Vosburg, Patti Schaffer
Guests:   Dennis Carlin, Bill Swagler
Absent:  Lori DeHaas
Meeting called to order at 7:03 p.m.

Discussion on possible new laws for absentee homeowners and landlords.  We are using Bill Swagler’s experience with these issues and example from other municipalities.  Further discussion is needed and will be addressed at the February meeting.

 

Next meeting will be on February 25, 2010 at 7:00 pm in the Noble Room.  Continue talk on absentee homeowners and landlords.  Will ask Bill and Dennis to attend again. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 p.m.
Sandy Kasmarcik

